
AUGUST 21, 2023

Dear Kindergarten families, 
We had such a great week in Kindergarten! We 
have gotten so many compliments on how well our 
class is adjusting and learning our new procedures.  
We had fun doing lots of “getting to know you” 
activities. We  practiced our       
        rules and expectations. In class, we played 
               games,  read stories, did crafts, and              
                                danced! We also had a great 

  time during Fun Frida y
   centers and going to music 

  class.   
    Sincerely,  
    Ms. Martinez

Thursday August 24th - 
FAST Testing

 Monday September 4th -

Labor Day No School

Thursday September 7th-          

Curriculum Parent Night 6-7pm

 

• Be sure to turn in all school  
paperwork for your child.

• Fill out a lunch application if 
your child will be getting a 
school lunch and upload 
payments to their account.

• Please pack snacks separate 
from lunch boxes so that we can 
easily unpack. 

• We will begin the curriculum on 
Monday the 21st. 

• BOY testing will continue 
through next week. 

• If you are interested in 
volunteering (making 
copies,setting up centers, etc) 
please email me. 

• Use Remind App if you need to 
contact me after hours. ☺

"You and I are a team. There is nothing more important 
than friendship." Mike Wazowski, Monsters Inc.

Welcome!

Reminders:

Important dates:

Quote of the week:
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